
From:  
Sent: Saturday, February 6, 2021 5:13 PM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] golf 
 

--  again I'm hearing the city is thinking about closing river road golf cours  I am hoping 
this does not happen . it the road closes my membership will go somewhere else I have 
gotten a city membership for as long as I can remember it would be a shame to have to 
spend my money elsewhere  

    Blaise Campbell  
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